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Professor l.H.Brittain

1 November 1937

Dear Uean Hsu Cheng-Yang,

I have received your letter of the 14th Jotobar.

Please thank your wife, who is remembered here as Pearl

ffu for h r good wishes to her Aim Mater and tell her that these

We think of you both withare most cordially reciprocated.

sympathy in the trying times through which you must be passing

Just now.

I have tended your letter to the McGill Daily for

publication, and 1 am sure that tho city newspapers will copy it.

With the sincere hope that you and your University my

come through these dangerous lays la safety,

I am,

Yours sincerely,

W. H. BRITTAIN
Acting Principal

Dean Hsu Cheng-Hang, 
Llngnan University, 
Canton, China,


